
Cleanup Day – Friday, April 8, 2022

An organized community is a clean community



Friday, April 08, 2022, all students at Center Los Ninos Del
Arco Iris participated in a cleaning operation entitled
"An organized community is a clean community" 
This happened at the al Naranjito community of the 
municipality of Cabrera with the neighbors association.

.



This operation is
carried out with the 

aim of raising
awareness among the 

inhabitants of the 
serious problem of the 

pile of garbage. 



Any support is welcome, so
let's support this operation
which helps to preserve our

clean environment. 



A great motivated
Team.



After the effort, the 
comfort☺



Collection of 20 bags of 
55 gallons/200 liters, 
that makes a total of 
4000 liters of waste! 



Congratulations again
to our students Team 

☺


